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FAO Kathryn Hughes 
 
Date: 4th January 2023 
 
Re - Consultation on planning application 3/2022/0842 Beacon Cottage, Commons Lane, Balderstone BB2 7LN 
 
We wish to express our concerns regarding the potential intensification of use of Carr Lane and its junction with 
Commons Lane which would follow if this application were approved. The Parish Council is aware of the Highways 
Departments response to this application and supports their conclusion that further intensification would be 
detrimental to highway safety. 
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